
Geneva, 5nd September 2012

Dear Madam, dear Sir, ,

We would like to invite you to the Parallel Event entitled “International Solidarity:Nonviolent
Peace Operators in zones of conflict” which will be held on the 14th of September from 1 to 3
pm in Room 23 at the Palais de Nations, in conjunction with the 21st Regular Session of the UN
Human Rights Council. 
This Event is organized by the Associazione Comunità Papa Giovanni XXIII, NGOs in Special
Consultative Status with ECOSOC, and co-sponsored by the Permanent Observer Mission of the
Holy See to the United Nations and Specialized Agencies, the World Council of Churches
(WCC), the Reseau International des Droits Humains (RDHI) and Peace Brigades International
(PBI).
 
Associazione Comunità Papa Giovanni XXIII is an international Catholic organization of
Pontifical Right present in twenty-five countries on five continents. Its members share directly
the life with the poor and marginalised persons, and are committed to removing the causes of
injustice, poverty, and marginalization.

The purpose of the parallel event is to present an example of international solidarity at grass-
roots level based on the experience of the nonviolent peace operators of Operation Dove, the
APG23 peace corps, in the Occupied Palestinians territories, Albania and Colombia as well of
Peace Brigade International (PBI), an other NGO with which APG23 cooperates closely. 

The parallel event is organised in the context of the work of the “Independent Expert on Human
Rights and International Solidarity” on the preparation of a draft declaration on the right of
peoples and individuals to international solidarity. It would like also to make the connections
between international solidarity and right to peace by showing how the presence of peace
operators in zones of conflict or in countries where gross human rights violations and tensions
exist, becomes an instrument for monitoring human rights violations, reducing tensions between
opponents, promoting peace through dialogue and by facilitating the nonviolent resolution of
conflicts.    

Attached, you can find the flyer with the programme of the parallel event.

We will very much appreciate your presence.

Thanks in advance.

 

ASSOCIAZIONE  
COMUNITÀ PAPA GIOVANNI XXIII



Best regards,

Maria Mercedes Rossi, 

Maria Mercedes Rossi

Main Representative
Associazione Comunità Papa Giovanni XXIII (APG23)
1, rue de Varembè-1202 Geneva
Tel: +41 022 919 10 42
Fax: +41 022 919 10 48
Mob: +41 079 8824 980
e-mail: mrossi@apg23.org
www.apg23.org

P.S: in. case you need a badge to access the United Nations, we kindly invite you to contact
Maria Mercedes Rossi, (mrossi@apg23.org ,tel. +41(0)79 8824980) before September 10th 2012
so that we can forward your complete name to the HRC accreditation Officer at Pregny Gate.
On the day of the event you must collect personally the badge at Pregny gate by filling a form.
Please, do not forget to bring your identity card or passport.  


